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SUMMER AS IT SHOULD BE...

September 11, 2024

Town Manager Sheehan & Sudbury Select Board,

It is hard to believe that another Camp season is already in the rearview mirror! We had
a wonderful summer filled with sunshine, smiles, and spirit. We had 522 campers from
Sudbury join us this summer, and were thrilled to welcome 44 Sudbury Resident
Scholarship recipients. Enrollment for the summer of 2025 opens later this month, and
the process of planning for next summer has already begun!

The closure of our pond due to blue-green algae obviously presented a challenge to our
waterfront and programming teams, and we are so grateful for their quick pivot to water
games and special weekly activities like a foam pit and a giant waterslide!

The algae bloom unfortunately also impacted our Sudbury Resident Swim program.
During the three weeks that we were able to operate, we had a total of 182 swimmers
visit the property. As requested by the Select Board last spring, we collected data on
both sign ups and swimmers in attendance at each session.

June 29 June 30 July 6 [July 7| July 13 July 14
Sign Ups 54 17 12 18 19 31
9am - 12pm | Swimmers 28 7 5 9 0 25
Noteworthy | 63 degrees drizzling
Sign Ups 33 55 32 47 12 24
lpm -4pm | Swimmers 16 22 10 34 4 22
Noteworthy thunderstorms
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The pavilions are busy with many groups resuming their weekly/monthly meetings now
that school is back in session. We are in the early planning stages for our annual Fall
Sudbury Resident event.

We hope that the start of the always busy fall season is treating you all well!

With gratitude,
The Sewataro Team



